From:

**Sent:** 21 August 2018 15:29

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Request for a meeting between Network Rail and Tandridge District Council

Hi All,

I trust you are keeping well? I am getting in touch to ask if we can have a further meeting with yourselves here at the Council offices of Tandridge District Council in Oxted to discuss the following items:

Garden Community and improvements to Godstone Railway station		
<ul> <li>Understanding how best to work with Network Rail</li> </ul>	Design & Feasibility Study	
<ul> <li>Understanding what expertise Network Rail can provide</li> </ul>		
<ul> <li>Identifying what improvements are deliverable/acceptable</li> </ul>		

Lingfield Railway Station	
How best to make a case for Access for All	
What support Network Rail can provide in making a case	

Network Rail – Wider plans	
<ul> <li>Increasing capacity into London</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>Funding/Development opportunities</li> </ul>
Better utilising the Redhill – Tonbridge	
Line	

Please do get back to me with your availability for Week Commencing 24th September.

## **Kind Regards**



## Protecting your data

We know how important keeping your personal data secure and safe is. It's very important to us too. We only collect and keep personal information about you so we can provide the services you need, to help us keep details about those services and our contact with you. We will only share your personal data to help us provide services.



Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. Save paper.

Visit http://www.tandridge.gov.uk for information about services, online forms, payments and much more.

**IMPORTANT:** The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.

This message has been scanned for viruses.